
Thank you for considering the Bay-Nimoy Early Childhood Center 
for your child/ren. We are delighted to share that Sarah Klinger has 
just been named Director of the Bay-Nimoy Early Childhood Center, 
effective July 1, 2023. 

A native of London, England, Sarah brings her tremendous warmth, 
enthusiasm, experience, and research-based expertise to the role of 
ECC Director. Sarah comes to us after 19 years at Sinai Temple and 
Sinai Akiba Academy in West LA, where she served, first as an Early 
Childhood Center teacher, later as Director of The Elaine & Gerlad 
Wolpe Parenting Center, and most recently as Director of both the 
Douglas Family ECC and the Parenting Center. Sarah is known as a 
steadfast leader amongst her peers. She has a deep passion, warmth, 
and hunger for growth and professional development which we are 
delighted to nurture and experience.
Sarah has a proven track record of enhancing student services and 
streamlining operations, facilitating strategic curricular development 
and cutting-edge professional development. We are confident that 
Sarah’s experience and expertise will continue to build upon BNECC’s 
tradition of excellence. Sarah shares our values of an inclusive, play 
based, child centered early education program, rooted in the traditions 
and ideals of Reform Judaism. Sarah has a Master of Arts in Clinical 
Psychology with a focus on children and will complete her Doctoral 
degree in Psychology this June.

If you are interested in learning more, or touring our campus, please 
visit my.tioh.org/bnecctour. We look forward to welcoming you to the 
Bay-Nimoy ECC and Temple Israel of Hollywood soon. 
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